Resource Committee Minutes 5/8/2020

Attendees: Norm Maze (Shalom), Josh Ruitto (OSS), Janice Lara-Hewey (Catholic Charities) and Linda Plourde (MSHA)

Review of Minutes from 3/13/2020. Norm motioned to have minutes accepted. Janice seconded. None opposed. Minutes accepted. Will post on www.mainehomelessplanning.org.

Agenda

Resource Committee Open Positions:
· Looking for co-chair and secretary for Resource Committee. Norm nominated Linda Plourde for Secretary. Josh seconded. Vote to elect Linda as secretary. All say aye, none opposed. Linda Plourde is now Secretary of the Resource Committee. 

Review recently proposed action steps:
· Trainings
· Tentative okay on BRAP/SPC Training. Now that BRAP has changed so recipients pay 40% of their income, it’s a good time to update frontline staff. Date expected in June. Norm will reach out to Jill Grazia to find out specifics. Can hopefully use Go-To platform to conduct trainings. MSHA has a 151-person limit in Resource Committee Go-To.
· We are still hoping to have someone do a McKinney-Vento training related to school liaisons in September.
· Also hoping to get an HCV/STEP training from MSHA in July or August. Will check with HCV department.
· MCoC 101
· Kat Freeman provided a slide presentation on which we may be able to model our own introduction to the MCoC. for training. After discussing with Kat, Norm would edit to make it more applicable to the MCoC. We would likely have it posted on Mainehomelessplanning.com website. 

Other Business:
· PIT After Action
Janice talked about the PIT after-action review. Due to Covid-19, the PIT after-action discussion at the MCoC was postponed. Janice would like to have a chance to go over the proposed action steps at the MCoC meeting in June during the first or last part of meeting. She is hoping to discuss dates and recommend methodology. The proposed date for the PIT Count for 2021 is January 26th or 27th.   

Next Meeting: Friday June 12, 2020, 1:00pm-3:00pm.
